Ningbo, China, June 11%, 2024

Prof. Monika Motak

Dean of the Faculty of Energy and Fuels
AGH University of Krakow

al. Adama Mickiewicza 30

30-059 Krakow, Poland

Dear Prof. Monika Motak,

On behalf of the School of Materials Science and Chemical Engineering, Ningbo University,
I would like to extend my warm greetings and congratulations to all the management staff and
members of the Faculty of Energy and Fuels, AGH University of Krakow on the occasion of
50 years jubilee of the faculty.

Please accept our best wishes on your faculty’s reaching this important milestone and for your

future achievements. We look forward to many more years of collaboration.

Yours sincerely,
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ProI.ZC uanfan Ding

Dean of the School of Materials Science and Chemical Engineering

Ningbo University
NO.818 Fenghua Road, Jiangbei District,
Ningbo City, Zhejiang Province, PR China, 315211



